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Go Ape and Outdoor Escape Room –16th June 2021 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We are very excited that we have made arrangements for the children from Chestnut Class to 

enjoy a day of adventures in Delamere Forest on Wednesday 16th June. The trip will include the Go 

Ape Treetop Adventure as well as an outdoor Escape room within the Go Ape area of the forest. 

We will have time for a picnic and hopefully some other fun activities in the forest. We will be 

leaving school via coach at 9:30am and returning to school before the end of the school day.  

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch, in a named plastic bag, with plenty of drinks and a 

snack.  If you are in receipt of Free School Meals and you would like school to supply a packed 

lunch, please contact the school office or your child’s teacher. 

 

The cost of the trip is £25 which includes the coach transport and insurance for the activities. 

Please pay this in full by Wednesday 9th June; if you foresee a problem with making this payment 

in this timescale, please contact Mrs Harrison. All payments are to be made via Parentpay, if you 

have issues logging into Parentpay, please contact the school office.  

 

On the day of the trip your child should wear their own clothes – a long sleeved top and long 

trousers will be needed to be worn for the Go Ape course. Please ensure that your child has 

sunscreen applied and a sunhat, or warm layers and a waterproof coat, dependant on the weather. 

Children may bring up to £5 in a named purse/wallet to buy an ice-cream if they wish if we have 

time to visit the visitor’s centre. 

 

If you could also read, add your child’s name and sign the Go Ape disclaimer overleaf and return 

this by Wednesday 9th June. If you have further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact myself 

or Miss Tasker. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Reeves and Miss Tasker 
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